
 

We are inspecting Epsom and 
St Helier University Hospitals 

NHS Trust 

We will shortly be inspecting services 

provided by Epsom and St Helier 

University Hospitals NHS Trust starting 

on the 10th November, your experiences 

of services help us to understand what is 

good and bad at these hospitals, so 

please get in touch using the contact 

details below. 

 

www.cqc.org.uk/sye 
tellus@cqc.org.uk  

03000 616161 


